
 

 

FRIDAY 

August 4, 2017 
8:30-12:00 

WELCOME TO 6TH GRADE! 
 

This will be the first half-day for all 6th grade students attending Halls Middle School.  

Upon arrival students will report to the auditorium for an assembly and then report to 

their homeroom to meet their teacher.  Students will be receiving important 

information for the school year and have a opportunity to tour the building.  This is a 

great time for students to become familiar with their new school and relieve them from 

any first day jitters.  We look forward to meeting our new 6th graders! 

Regular bus transportation will be provided for students. 
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